
 

Activity Bus - Travel Permission Form 

South Pointe @ Eastside 

Volleyball Game 
 

 

South Pointe will have a student spirit bus travel to Eastside High School in Greenville to see the Stallions play 

Eastside HS Tuesday, October 30
h
 at 7:00 p.m. The distance from South Pointe to Greenville is two hours.   

Students may bring the permission form back to school tomorrow, October 30th and sign up to ride the bus during 

lunch.  

 

There is no cost to ride the bus; however, students should have $5 for a game ticket upon arrival to the game to 

pay for their ticket. To honor SPHS student and volleyball player, Chaella Woodson, who passed away 

Friday in a car accident, spirit shirts will be given to all students to wear at the game.  The bottom portion of 

this form must be signed by both the student and the parent/guardian and returned to the South Pointe 

Administrator Mr. Thomas by October 30th.   

 

Buses will depart SPHS Monday at 3:00 p.m.  No student will be allowed to ride the bus without the signed 

permission form. Spirit shirts will be given out before departing South Pointe High School. Students may also bring 

money to the game for concessions, if they would like.  Seating is limited and will be filled on a first come, first sign 

up basis. There will definitely be at least one bus going; however, we may send a second bus if there are enough 

students to fill it.  

 

The bus will leave after the game promptly and begin the return trip to Rock Hill immediately. All parents should be 

available to pick up their student from SPHS at 10:00 p.m. after the game is over.   Students should follow the 

instructions of the driver and chaperones at all times. During the game, students are expected to sit on the South 

Pointe side in the student section. At the end of the game all students should remain in the stands in the student 

section to ensure all students are accounted for. At the end of the game, a brief attendance check will be completed, 

and we will leave the gym as a group to load the buses for the departure back to Rock Hill. At the end of the game, 

students should gather with the chaperones to meet the bus for the trip home. All students who ride the bus to the 

game MUST return on the bus. As the bus arrives in Rock Hill on the return trip, students are expected to call 

their parents via cell phone, should they need a ride home from the school.  

 

Please complete and return this form by Tuesday, October 30
th

 during lunch in order for your child to ride the bus 

to the game.  

 

I give permission for my child to ride the bus to Greenville, SC to see the South Pointe Stallions play Eastside High 

School on Tuesday, October 30, 2018. I have read and understand the information at the top of this form and also 

understand that my child will be held to district and school behavioral guidelines.  

 

Print Student Name ________________________ Grade ________ Parent Contact _____________ 

 

I have read and understand the information at the top of this form and agree to adhere to all district and school 

policies. I understand that failure to do so may result in disciplinary consequences.  

 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian and Date 

 

 

 

 

Signature of Student and date 


